Hillcrest Land LLC, Surf House Land LL.C, and SCR Trust LLC
8995-9165 Collins Ave

Surfside, FL 33154

03/03/25

Surfside Neighbor
Via Certified Mail:

Re: Dune Restoration Project goth St to 92nd St

Dear Surf Side Neighbor:

This is a courtesy notice that the dune restoration project will commence the week of March 3rd, 2025.
The project will start at 92nd St and work South in phases down to goth St. Each phase will close off a

section of the dunes while work is in progress and an alternate path will be provided.

Thank you for your attention and continued cooperation.

Sincerely,

Hillcrest Land LLC, Surf House Land LL.C, and SCR Trust LLC



